Meeting Announcement for County Website

A Community Input Meeting will be held on September 28, 2009 at 5:30 p.m. to discuss a proposed
subdivision located on US Highway 64 West, approximately one-half mile west of Pleasant Hill Church
Road. The meeting will be held at the law office of Bradshaw and Robinson, LLP, at 128 Hillsboro
Street, Pittsboro, NC 27312 (in the second block north of the traffic circle on the right just before
Elizabeth’s Pizza restaurant). The meeting is scheduled to last approximately one-half hour. One acre of
this approximately 43 acre parcel will be subdivided so as to create a separate lot for the cell tower that is
already constructed and in use. No new construction is proposed. The Chatham County Commissioners
are considering zoning this one acre parcel as light industrial in order to have its zoning match its current
use. The purpose of subdividing out this one acre parcel is to make a clear separation between the one
acre light industrial parcel and the remaining residential/agricultural 42 acres. A representative will be
available to answer any questions there may be, and all interested parties are encouraged to attend to offer
feedback. A location of the property to be subdivided, detailed directions to the meeting site, and the
proposed development plan are available below. Please contact Carole Barr at 704/482-5089 for more
information. ' :



